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RE: IRB Approval (stereochemitry test)  

JoAnn Johnson [joann.johnson@usm.edu]  

You replied on 10/22/2014 11:50 AM. 

Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 10:24 AM 

To:  Leontyev, Alexey  

 

Hi Alexey, 

 

I received the permission letter from Dr. Donahue, you're good to begin your survey. 

 

Thank you, 

Jo Ann Johnson 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Leontyev, Alexey [mailto:Alexey.Leontyev@unco.edu]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 3:32 PM 

To: Matthew Donahue; JoAnn Johnson 

Subject: RE: IRB Approval (stereochemitry test)  

 

Jo Ann, 

 

Do I need to provide you with anything else? I have attached my IRB and approval. Dr. Donahue will 

provide students with a link to the electronic version of the survey.  

 

Thanks. 

Alexey  

Alexey Leontyev 

Doctoral student, 

Chemical Education Program 

Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry University of Northern Colorado Campus Box 98 Greeley, CO 

80639 

Phone: 419-308-9472 

Email: alexey.leontyev@unco.edu 
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FW: Stereochemistry test  

Joe Galusha [Joe.Galusha@wallawalla.edu]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2014 9:39 AM 

To:  Leontyev, Alexey  

Cc:  Kyle Craig [Kyle.Craig@wallawalla.edu] 

 

Dear Alexey, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the WWU EIRC has approved your research project to be done on our 

campus.  Please make the arrangements necessary for this to happen.  I believe Dr. Craig will be your point 

of contact. 

 

Again, congratulations on this successful step in your program. 

 

Joe Galusha, Chair 

WWU  EIRC 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Leontyev, Alexey [mailto:Alexey.Leontyev@unco.edu]  

Sent: Friday, November 21, 2014 10:15 AM 

To: Kyle Craig 

Cc: Joe Galusha 

Subject: RE: Stereochemistry test  

 

Please find my application packet attached. I have also included original IRB from the University of 

Northern Colorado along with copy of the instrument, consent form, and approval letter.  

 

The electronic copy of the instrument is available here: 

https://unco.co1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_1NBCWh2PjdbffxP  

 

Feel free to browse but please put in the last question that you are not a student so I can remove this entry 

from a dataset.  

 

Thanks,  

 

Alexey Leontyev 

Doctoral student, 

Chemical Education Program 

Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry University of Northern Colorado Campus Box 98 Greeley, CO 

80639 

Phone: 419-308-9472 

Email: alexey.leontyev@unco.edu 
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From: Ralph Lenz 

Sent: Sunday, October 26, 2014 4:26 PM 

To: Justin B. Houseknecht; Peter E. Hanson; Jeff A. Ankrom; Nancy S. Woehrle; Regina A. Post; 

feltz@deltapsychologycenter.com; Ralph Lenz 

Cc: June A. Viers 

Subject: irb houseknecht-hanson 

Hi Justin and Pete, 

Your materials are in order and I see no problems 

with expediting your request.  So on behalf of the 

Witt IRB I am communicating our approval of your 

petition. 

Good luck with this project. 

Ralph 

Witt IRB chair 

  

From: Justin B. Houseknecht  

Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 9:46 AM 

To: Ralph Lenz 

Cc: Peter E. Hanson 

Subject: Chem 201 IRB petition 

  

Ralph, 

Pete and I would like to pilot a concept inventory in Chem 201 this Fall. If there are concerns or 

omissions in the attached documents please let us know.  

Thanks, 

Justin 

 


